
 
 

 
Office of Financial Aid, 300 Pulteney Street, Geneva, NY 14456 

Phone: 315-781-3315    Email: finaid@hws.edu 

 

HEOP Checklist 2023-2024 
 

Consideration for the Hobart and William Smith Colleges HEOP program is contingent upon students meeting 

all eligibility requirements including financial income criteria established by New York State HEOP economic 

guidelines. To confirm your eligibility, you must submit the financial documentation requested in your 

financial aid award letter to the Office of Financial Aid by April 3, 2023. 

 

Be sure to include documentation of any income received (i.e., social security statement, public assistance, 

etc. You must complete and submit the HEOP Verification Worksheet: 

https://www.hws.edu/pdf/admissions/verification-worksheet-heop.pdf 

 

If you are a dependent student, when completing the HEOP Verification Worksheet, it must be signed and 

dated by the parent and student. If you are an independent student, parent information is not required. It is 

signed by the student only. 

 

Part of the HEOP application is that you complete your NYS HESC TAP Application (ETA) 

https://www.ny.gov/services/apply-new-york-state-tap 

 

Please read all instructions carefully and complete the required forms as requested. Incomplete or missing 

information will delay full admission to Hobart & William Smith Colleges. If you have any questions regarding 

these our request, please contact the Office of Financial Aid at 315-781-3315 or via e-mail at finaid@hws.edu. 
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